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Liquor (Artisan Liquor) Amendment Bill 2020

QUEENSLAND GOVERNMENT RESPONSE

INTRODUCTION

On 12 February 2021, the Committee tabled Report No. 4 (the report) on the Bill.

RESPONSE TO RECOMMENDATIONS:

Recommendation 1 -

Queensland Government response:

The Bill was subsequently referred to the Legal Affairs and Safety Committee (the 
Committee) for consideration and report to the Parliament by 12 February 2021.

The Queensland Government response to the Committee’s recommendations as 
outlined in the report is provided below.

On 26 November 2020, the Honourable Shannon Fentiman MP, Attorney-General 
and Minister for Justice, Minister for Women and Minister for the Prevention of 
Domestic and Family Violence, introduced the Liquor (Artisan Liquor) Amendment 
Bill (the Bill) into the Legislative Assembly.

The committee recommends that the Liquor (Artisan Liquor) Amendment Bill 2020 
be passed.

The Queensland Government notes and appreciates the Committee’s 
recommendation that the Bill be passed, and thanks the Committee for its timely 
consideration of the Bill.
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